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August 2020 
  
 
Dear Tudor Place Neighbor: 
  
The next Neighborhood Liaison Committee meeting will be held on Wednesday, September 23, 2020 at 6:15 
pm.  This meeting will be held via Zoom.  If you have any questions regarding Tudor Place programs or 
operations or to register for the virtual meeting please call Helen Hubbard-Davis at 202-965-0400 ext. 100 or 
contact us by email at info@tudorplace.org.  Instructions on how to access the Zoom meeting will be sent to 
you after registering. The spring meeting will be on Wednesday, April 7, 2021 at 6:15 pm. 
 
At these meetings, neighbors learn about initiatives by the historic site and are invited to discuss any concerns 
or issues about operations. Tudor Place makes every effort to address concerns raised at these meetings or at 
any other time.   
 
The ongoing public health emergency has necessitated the limitation of public tours and scheduled 
programming.  At this time, Tudor Place does not have any events with 50 or more attendees scheduled for 
the remainder of 2020.  We currently have a variety of virtual offerings and limited public garden hours.  
Detailed information including how to register is available on our website:  www.tudorplace.org.  We hope 
we will see you at an event or on site! 
 
  
We value your comments and suggestions and look forward to seeing you on September 23.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mark Hudson 
Executive Director 
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